
4 bedroom Villa for sale in Arboleas, Almería

EXCLUSIVE TO ALMERIA HOMES! An immaculately presented and well maintained four bedroom villa set in a large
private and elevated plot with a 9 x 4 m swimming pool, landscaped gardens, detached garage and stunning views
over the surrounding mountain ranges.

The swimming pool has just been fully refurbished including a new crown, fully repainted and filled with fresh water. 

This beautiful property is situated only a 5 minute walk (500m) from a typical Spanish bar-restaurant, just a 6 minute
drive (4.2kms) from another bar-restaurant and only a 9 minute drive (6.1kms) from the village of Arboleas which
offers all necessary amenities. The larger market town of Albox is a 15-20 minute drive. The coastal resorts are a 35-45
minute drive from the property. The nearest airport is Almeria which is approximately an hour from the property.

From the street a grand entrance with a sliding electric wrought iron gate opens into a large area laid to gravel which
can either be used for extra parking space or for seating / garden. The garage is also accessed directly from the street
and provides space for parking and storage. There is then a beautiful private pool area with a 9 x 4 m swimming pool
and large surrounding sun terrace, low maintenance garden areas, large L shaped covered porch (60m2 approx.), BBQ
area and the most beautiful uninterrupted views over the surrounding mountain ranges. The detached garage (34m2)
also has a utility room with a toilet. There is also a garden shed and a small car port for a quad or storage.

From the covered porch double doors open into a dining room with a door on the left leading into Bedroom 4 which is
currently used as an office and benefits from air conditioning, ceiling fan and a pellet burner which also serves to heat
the kitchen and dining room. From the dining room an archway leads into a large fully fitted kitchen with high quality
units, fridge freezer, dishwasher, integrated oven, gas hob, electric oven and a fridge freezer. Off the dining room a
single doors opens into a spacious bright and airy lounge with air conditioning, ceiling fan, feature fireplace housing a
highly efficient pellet burner and patio doors leading out to the covered porch overlooking the pool and surrounding
mountain ranges.

From the lounge an archway leads into a hall which gives way to the rest of the rooms. Bedroom 1, the master
bedroom, is a nice big room with fitted wardrobes, air conditioning, ceiling fan, patio doors leading out to a private
terrace with amazing views and an en-suite shower room with a large walk in shower. Bedroom 2 is a well sized room
with air conditioning and ceiling fan. Bedroom 3 is a double room with air conditioning and a ceiling fan. The guest
bathroom comprises full size bath with glass screen and over head shower, bidet, basin and toilet.

All of the rooms have mosquito nets, metal blinds, ceiling fans, air conditioning and security grills. There are high
quality wooden fittings and fixtures throughout.

  View Video Tour   4 bedrooms   2 bathrooms
  216m² Build size   673m² Plot size   Swimming Pool

249,500€
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